



Dear Shelley,

On behalf of the students, faculty, and staff of the Department of Construction Management at Colorado State University, we would like to once again extend our gratitude for your contributions to our program through the Tom McMahon Memorial Scholarship. This year's recipients, Lane Brugman and Liz McEwen, benefit greatly from your generosity as they apply this award to their goal of obtaining CM degrees. We hope to see you at next year's CM Awards Banquet!

Sincerely,

The Department of Construction Management